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Appeal of Marcia Lowry to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1859 SAINT CLAIR AVENUE.

I have recently divorced and am mother of two with no financial or logistical support at this time. 1) Property
has been steadily and dramatically improved since purchase with appropriate prioritization for tenant safety
and enjoyment. 2) Exterior work is completely non-essential at this time. Property is A grade and so I ask for
this requirement to be dropped for five years. Items are on my list to do if funds are sufficiently available. I
must keep expenditures to emergencies and safety hazards to stay financially afloat. I have spent over $4,000
on inspection and requirement in 2013 to date.

June 10, 2013

Jay Bohan

Late Application for Appeal accepted with the approval of Legislative Hearing Officer - KF
Need photos for the hearing. -MM

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Marcia Lowry to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1859 SAINT
CLAIR AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City
staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant an extension until
November 22, 2013 for compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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